
Roldan, Lizette 

From: Roldan, Lizette 
Sent: Wednesday, A~gust 10,2011 3:50 PM 
To: 'dfairservis@energylab.com' 
Subject: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING CONTROL 575236 

License No: 49-26846-01 
Docket No.: 030-29502 
Control No.: 575236 

Dear Ms. Fairservis: 

This is in reference to your letter dated May 18, 2011 requesting an amendment to Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission License 49-26846-01. In order to continue our review, we need the following information: 

1. 	 Please confirm if you are requesting 150 kilograms or 1000 kilograms of source material. In the letter 
you submitted both amounts are stated. 

2. 	 Please describe the chemical and physical form of the source material you are requesting. 

Please reply to my attention at the Region IV Office and refer to Mail Control No. 575236. Please respond to 
this e-mail by August 16, 2011.You may reply via e-mail or by fax to 817-860-8263. 

Sincerely, 

Lizette Roldan-Otero, Ph.D. 
Health Physicist 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
612 E. Lamar Blvd., Suite 400 
Arlington, TX 76011 
Office: 817-276-6596 
Fax: 817-860-8263 
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